
       

  


  


    


       


          

                

              


     


                


             


      


        


           


    


   


              

             

             

        

      

        

          

28 No. 33614 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 15 OCTOBER 2010

GENERAL NOTICES

ALGEMENE KENNISGEWINGS

NOTICE 950 OF 2010

DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE, FORESTRY AND FISHERIES (DAFF)

DRAFT POLICY ON ADMINISTRATION OF THE PLANT BREEDERS' RIGHTS ACT

Notice is hereby given that a draft Plant Breeders' Rights Policy has been published on DAFF

website (www.daff.gov.za) for public comments and is available from the office of the Registrar:

Plant Breeders' Rights upon request.

Interested persons are invited to submit written comments on the draft policy, within 30 days of

the date of the publication of this notice at any of the following:

For attention:

Post to:

Deliver to:

Fax to:

Email to:

Registrar: Plant Breeders' Rights

Private Bag X973, Pretoria, 0001; or

253 Harvest House, 30 Hamilton Street, Arcadia, Pretoria; or

012 319 6385; or

NoluthandoN@daff.gov.za

Please note that comments received after the closing date may be disregarded. The Registrar:

Plant Breeder's Rights may be reached at tel. (012) 3196183 for any enquiries.

Please follow the steps below to view the draft policy from the website:

• Step one: Open the DAFF website, www.daff.gov.za

• Step two: Click on publications

• Step three: Go down to policy documents

• Step four: Open the Plant Breeders' Rights draft policy
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